
Green Lake is OPEN 

  We are continuing to make our usual deliveries.  However, we 

are limiting the traffic on the nursery yard. 
 
 

New Customer Pickup protocols during the 

Covid-19 Pandemic: 
   
 

If you need to visit the nursery, please call your order in ahead 

of your arrival.  All transactions will be handled outside of the 

front office.  Someone from our staff will meet you outside at 

the table under the awning with your paperwork.  You must 

respect the 6’ social distancing at all times.  Please limit your 

visit to one person representing your company per visit.  If 

there are additional people with you, they must remain in the 

vehicle at all times.  Office access will be closed to customers, 

including bathroom access. 
 
 

For the safety of our customers and our staff, we will not 

assist you in loading orders.  If you are unable to load your own 

order a request can be made at the front office and we will load 

it for you.  You must remain in your vehicle while our 

employee is loading your material.   We ask for your patience 

as our staff is limited in number.    
 
 

We appreciate your business and let’s work through this 

together! 


